Dear Ms. Olsen, 

Please consider the following for a poster developed by The Nature Conservancy’s LANDFIRE Program for the Collaborative Restoration Workshop in Denver:

“LANDFIRE Program data and tools support land and conservation planning activities that meet governmental regulations and certification requirements by providing nationally consistent spatial datasets and ecological models. LANDFIRE is all-lands, consistent and regularly updated. Program products, both models and spatial data, have been used by National Forest partners to assess current ecological conditions and evaluate various management strategies. LANDFIRE is a key asset used in natural resource assessments that use landscape-scale vegetation maps and dynamic vegetation models to support effective and efficient management. 

This poster will illustrate collaborative land planning projects where LANDFIRE products are used (Cherokee National Forest Cooperative, Ouachita National Forest, Colorado State Forest Assessment, for example) and describe ways that individuals can improve restoration planning by participating in the LANDFIRE Biophysical Settings Review that is underway through June 30, 2016.”

Thank you for your consideration. 

Best wishes,
Jeannie Patton
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